
Welcome to the 2017-2018 School Year!  

My name is Cheryl Provost, and I am the Special Education Principal supervising 
programs serving students in preschool, kindergarten and elementary special day 
classes located in Salinas.  These include: 

Bard Blades School: Preschool (ages 3-5) special day classes.   

University Park Elementary School:  Kindergarten special day classes.   

Fremont Elementary School:  Primary special day classes serving students in grades 
1-3. 

Toro Park Elementary School:  Primary special day class serving students in grades 
1-3. 
 
I am excited to be in my 15th year with the Monterey County Office of Education and my 
38th year working in the field of Special Education!  My experience over these years 
working with students from infant into adulthood, as a special day class teacher and 
then as a Special Education Principal, has been fulfilling, invigorating and joyful.  
Working with students and their families is a privilege and a special trust that is taken 
seriously and respectfully, and I greatly look forward to another year with the wonderful 
students, families and professionals. 

Sincerely, Cheryl Provost, Principal  

 


